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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Anderson, Members of the Committee,  

 

My name is Shaun Winter, and I live in Eugene.  While my family was lucky enough 

to purchase a home this past Fall, we were renters in Oregon for the previous 10 

years, and sympathize greatly with those suffering from abusive rent hikes.  Some 

rent increases are to be expected, of course, but to see rents go up over 14% in one 

year is simply terrible. It's no wonder that so many of our citizens are currently 

without homes.  This is a shameful situation, and one that must be remedied 

immediately.  As one small step, I urge you to support SB799. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Shaun Winter  


